
TOWN OF FRISCO, CO

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP)

FRISCO BAY MARINA FUEL SYSTEM

The Town of Frisco is seeking proposals from qualified firms for design-build services for the new Frisco 
Bay Marina Fuel System. Additional information and access to all documents and plan sets related to 

this project can be obtained by contacting Jeff Goble, Public Works Director, at jeffg@townoffrisco.com

Optional pre-bid site meeting will be conducted at 10:00AM, Wednesday, January 27th at the Frisco Bay 
Marina, 267 Marina Rd., Frisco, CO 80443

Proposals will be due no later than 12:00 PM, Monday, March 15, 2021, to Jeff Goble, Frisco Public 
Works Director, at jeffg@townoffrisco.com
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